
The  MEL  Council  works  on  our
next assembly
On Tuesday 12 December 2023, the MEL Council met in Rome, at our Generalate,
to finalise the details of the next MEL Assembly of the Region, which will be held
in Rome from 26 February to 1 March 2024.

The Councillors approved the working proposal drawn up by the Preparatory
Commission, and raised a number of questions that remain to be resolved. In fact,
there are many specific issues relating to logistics, hospitality, communication,
etc. which always require a great deal of work in the weeks leading up to the
event. Committees have been set up to carry out these tasks, and the two months
we have left before the event are going to be busy.

In any case, participants can look forward to an important time for the future of
our Region, but also a time of conviviality and getting to know each other, a
guarantee of future collaborations.

The next meeting will be a virtual one: all the participants will meet virtually on
Monday 18 December  to  get  into  the  spirit  of  the  meeting  and receive  the
information they need to prepare themselves as well as possible.
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